Dear Blog Readers,

I know its been awhile since my last blog. Please accept my
apology, but for the last year and a half I been really busy.
Not only do I work the Industry program from 7 am to 2:30 pm
Monday through Friday, but I am also in college from 5:45 pm
to 8:45 pm. So I don't have to much time on my hands right
now. Funny huh. If I would have been doing this while I was
home I might not have lost my freedom, then again, everything
happens for a reason and I am thankful for everything God puts
in my life. The following poem is a poem I had to write in

my creative writing class based on my view of the picture of
the woman and infant which I title, Don't Cry For Me.

As always, please let me know what you think. PEACE.
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